
BHA Has A Newly Expanded Boat 
Park — Now Open
Are you new to Bald Head Association (BHA)? If so, do you know there is a boat storage 
park on Bald Head Island available to you? Located on Mulch Site Road off of North 
Bald Head Wynd, this newly expanded Boat Park is now open, with spaces available.

The maximum boat length allowed is 16’, and the maximum motor size is 25hp.

Call early, before spaces fill up. Contact Ann VerMeulen at 910-457-4676, ext. 24 or 
Ann@BaldHeadAssociation.com.
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